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Betty Rodriguez Library Closure 

The Betty Rodriguez Regional Library located at 3040 North Cedar Ave in Fresno will 
be closed all day on Wednesday, July 24.  The closure is due to a planned power shut 
down by PG&E for some maintenance work in the area.  No other branch in the Fresno 
County Public Library district is affected by this shut down.   
 
For more information about this closure, Library programs, services, and specific branch 
hours, please go to www.fresnolibrary.org or call the Library at (559) 600 – READ 
(7323). 
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